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18/01/2024  09:55:422023/4265/P SUPPRT Victor Ashby My wife and I noticed the sign for this application, as we regularly visit the pub next door. We support this 

project, as it would revitalise a building that currently looks quite old and could use a facelift. The changes are 

well thought through, and respectful of the architectural environment. The subtle upgrades would look much 

nicer than some of the previous constructions that are currently visible on nearby streets like Regents park 

road. We look forward to seeing tasteful work done that preserves the look and feel of one our favourite 

neighborhoods.
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